Inland Empire Chapter ISSA 

Board Meeting Teleconference

June 16, 2009

Minutes

Attendees:  Sue Atherton, Lorraine Frost, Gary Pierce
Absent: Javier Torner, John Ashley, Laura Carrizales

President Torner did not come on the line, so Secretary Frost conducted the meeting.  There was not a quorum, so no business was conducted, only general discussion items.

Treasurer Atherton indicated she would not be able to attend the full meeting in June, however she would try to swing by to pick up any funds received and paperwork for the bank account signature card process.  Crystal and Lorraine will handle the registration during the June meeting.

Sue also indicated the website still needs to be updated with the location of the lunch meetings.  Lorraine will convey this to President Torner.

Lorraine will plan to bring a printed copy of the By-laws and the meeting minutes which authorized the members of the board and the revised By-laws.  Sue will make arrangements for the new signature cards at the bank.  In addition, the statement will be sent to Lorraine’s home address as part of the audit of chapter funds.  She will not be a signature on the account. 

Lorraine indicated that the June meeting did have a speaker lined up. 
Gary is working on the speaker for the July meeting, possibly Mark McCrase

Lorraine recommended that the knowledge area and CPE units accrued from attending the chapter meeting be added to the receipt – Will ask Crystal to make these changes.
Pens still need to be ordered, pending chapter logo decision.
No further business was discussed.

Meeting ended at 12:55 pm.
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Lorraine M. Frost 

Inland Empire ISSA Chapter Secretary 2009

March 17, 2009

Inland Empire ISSA Board of Directors 2009

President- Dr. Javier Torner - jtorner@csusb.edu 
Vice President- John Ashley -      jashley@ashleysystems.com 
Secretary- Lorraine Frost - lfrost@csusb.edu 
Treasurer- Sue Atherton – sdatherton@gmail.com 
Program Director- Gary Pierce – gpierce@gmail.com
Membership Director- Laura Carrizales  - lcarriza@csusb.edu
